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On the 3rd December, which was our last meeting at the hut due to 
the  Christmas  Post,  we  had  a  problem-solving  night.  We  scratched  
our heads over conundrums such as: 
 

You are driving down the road in your car on a wild stormy night, when you 
pass a bus stop and you see three people waiting for a bus; 

An old lady who looks as if she is about to die 
An old friend who once saved your life 
The perfect partner you have been dreaming about 

Knowing that there can only be one passenger in your car whom would you choose? 
 
How could a baby fall out of a twenty-storey building onto the ground and live? 
 
A man and his son are in a car crash. The father is killed and the child is taken to hospital gravely 
injured. When he gets there, the surgeon says, 'I can't operate on this boy - for he is my son!!!' 
How can this possibly be? 
 
There are six eggs in the basket. Six people each take one of the eggs. How can it be that one egg 
is left in the basket? 

 
 
The following week, Robin Tutchings organised a night hike starting 
and finishing at the Scout Hut. We walked down to Limbo lane and 
followed it to just past the footbridge, cut across the fields into 
Arrow  Park  headed  back  towards  Irby  on  the  farmers  track  and  
returned  to  the  hut  via  Harrocks  Wood.  14  Scouts  made  the  
journey and a number of them reach their 5 Hikes Away badge.. 
 

 
For our last meeting of the year, Julie organised a trip to Awesome Walls in 
Liverpool. This is a former church that has a number of internal climbing walls 
some as high as 60 or 70 feet. The scouts had a brilliant time with all of them 
reaching the top of their allotted climbs. 
 

Merry Christmas And Happy New Year 
 


